Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From: Kathleen McDaniel

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 4:14 PM

To: James Brey - D4

Cc: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow; Steve Corbeille; Justin Nickels
Subject: item for Finance Committee on 7/7

Good afternoon Alder Brey,
Could you please add the following item to the Finance Committee meeting:
e Approval to conduct structural assessment on walkway behind River Lofts

The City is in discussion with the condo association about future maintenance of the walkway behind River Lofts, which
is an extension of the Mariner’s Trail that will hopefully someday connect to the Peninsula and the rest of the City’s trail
system. Before we take over maintenance responsibility, we’d like to have a structural assessment done so we know
how much life is reasonably left in the deck. We asked the condo board to take on this assessment responsibility, and
they declined, which is why I'm seeking permission to have this done.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Kathleen M. McDaniel
Manitowoc City Attorney
I 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, Wi 54220

o (920) 686-6990 | kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org
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